
Written correspondence for July 5th General Issues Committee from ACORN Hamilton on item
10.2 to support ACORN members delegating to ask Council to not approve grant application
for Malleum for renovations at 540 King St E.

ACORN Contact info:
1031 Barton St E Suite 210
905-393-5734
hamilton@acorncanada.org

Photo # 1: Written notice to tenants of 540 King St E when Malleum bought the building.
Dated November 2018.
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Photos # 2 - 4 at 540 King St E taken in May 2019 when a family with children were still
tenants. Block A of the building where the tenants lived. No repairs or cleaning while the rest
of building was undergoing full renovation.



Photo #5 taken June 2019 when building became vacant. Tenants in a Block A move out.



Photo # 6, 7 Documents from the previous landlord of 540 King St (who sold to Malleum).
Paperwork given to tenants to move out as the landlord said he was selling the building





Photo #8 - 9. Blog posted UrbanCity.com in September 2020.
https://urbanicity.com/hamilton/real-estate/2020/09/property-of-the-week-540-king-st-e-apart
ments/

(Text - “All of the 36 units in this complex are completely renovated and haven’t been lived in
yet.”

(Text - the units start at $1495 per month for a one bedroom suite.)
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